To whom it may concern:

I would be happy to recommend Steve Stilson for further study in the fields of Information Systems and Computer Science.  He understands how the biggest need for computer programmers is to have people skills and understand the needs of business and their customers.  So, he has decided to do additional work and complete a minor in Information Systems as well.  With this combination, he would be able to customize technology solutions to customers and would be an excellent asset in the future.

In addition, I enjoyed having him as a student in my “Software Testing and Quality Assurance” class during the spring of 2006.   He applied the Quality Assurance knowledge he gained in my class to a coding project he had done for an internship, and was able to turn out a much better product for that organization.  He has demonstrated stick-to-itiveness in projects, and has the drive to continue to get As and A-s.

Thank you,

Sam Gill, Ph.D.

Chairman

Department of Information Systems

San Francisco State University

SGill@SFSU.edu
